Human Resources Committee
February 11, 2015

The Human Resources Committee met Wednesday, February 11, 2015, at 6:00 p.m. in
the Conference Room at City Hall. Present were Committee Members Roxanna Brush, Sheena
Martin and Ken Gardner. Committee Member Mark Ahner was excused. Also present was
HR/Payroll Officer /Committee Recorder Billie Burkhalter.,

1. ELECTION OF CHAIRPERSON:
kK Committee Member Gardner moved to nominate Committee Member Roxanna Brush for

Chairperson of the Human Resources Committee. The motion was seconded by

Committee Member Martin.

After hearing no further nominations:
wk Motion then passed unanimously.

2. REVIEW BENEFITS/COMPENSATION OF ELECTED OFFICIALS:

Chairperson Brush stated that compensation and benefits for elected officials has not
been reviewed in almost ten years. She would like the Committee to address this issue prior to
the upcoming fiscal year budget meetings.

The Committee decided that, in conjunction with the Human Resource Officer they
would research how other Cities and Towns compensate their elected officials along and with
what benefits are received. This will be addressed at the next scheduled meeting.

3. REQUEST OF CITIZENS:
-None.
4. COMMITTEE MEMBER COMMENTS:
-None.
5. ADJOURNMENT:
The next Human Resource Committee meeting is scheduled for February 25, 2015, at 6:00 p.m.

ke Committee Member Gardner moved to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded

by Committee Member Martin and passed,

The meeting was adjourned at 6:10 p.m.
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Respectfully submitted,

iaalter, Recorder CHalirperson Roxanna Brush
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